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Dear Parent/Carer 

I would like to inform you about an extra session during the Easter break we are making 

available to support our GCSE ICT students. We want all students to fulfil their potential and 

make as much progress as possible. The session is to support Controlled Based Assessment 

work and will take place on Tuesday 18th April 2017 in room 37 from 9.00am till 3.15pm. 

Students will be asked to leave during lunch time at 12.30pm and must make a prompt return at 

1.10pm to continue work. There will be no canteen service during this day so students are 

encouraged to bring a snack and bottled water. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr M O’Gorman    

Head of Computing and ICT   


